


Auditions for the musical 

Newsies be today.  Sign-ups 

are outside the choir room.  

If you have any questions, 

please contact Mrs. Tanner. 



There will be an AOK meeting 

Tuesday, after school, in Mrs. 

Donohue's room.  They will be 

working on the scarf and hat 

drive and also the February 

project!



Prom committee will 

have a meeting next 

Thursday at 7:30am in 

Mrs. Gilmour's Room.




